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Please,. working Oregonians cannot afford this bill!! People are leaving this state for 

a multitude of reasons and the top is that they can no longer afford to live here. We're 

losing that tax base and creating a cycle of unaffordability. Please vote no on any bill 

that increases our taxes and focus your energy instead on creating systems that are 

able to run efficiently  


